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October 21, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
This morning, I was notified that a seventh grade student tested positive for 
COVID-19.   
 
If your son/daughter is a classmate of the student who tested positive for COVID-
19, you already received another notice with additional information. 
 
Thanks to our District’s safety protocols of six (6) feet social distance, wearing 
masks, and frequently sanitizing and/or washing hands with soap and water while 
our students and staff are on our campuses, the Summit County Public Health 
Department has not deemed it necessary to quarantine many students or staff 
members associated with the individuals who tested positive in our Tiger family.  
It is very important for everyone to continue to follow the safety protocols, not 
only while in class and at school, but at all times when in public.  If everyone 
continues to do what we must do, then we will be able to keep our schools open 
and keep our students involved in extra-curricular activities and athletics.  
#wecandothis! 
 
I truly appreciate your continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 

 


